TO:

President Fitzgerald, and all Members of Council

FROM:
Dan Onorato, Chief Executive

DATE:

March 1, 2004

RE:

Nomination of Congresswoman Melissa Hart

Per the attached letter, please be advised that due to scheduling conflicts Congresswoman Hart has withdrawn her name for nomination to the Community College of Allegheny County Board.  

I intend to resubmit her nomination at Council’s next regular meeting.

Thank you.


DAO/du
